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The Georgetown/Scott County Revenue Commission (GSCRC) is announcing a One-Time 

Courtesy Penalty Waiver Program. 

 

The intent of this program is to provide a one-time courtesy penalty waiver to newly 

registered Georgetown/Scott County business accounts that may not be fully aware of all 

applicable filing procedures and deadlines in the jurisdiction. 

 

To promote the goal of being a business-friendly community, the GSCRC has been 

authorized by the GSCRC Board of Commissioners to implement a new policy whereby a 

qualified new account holder may request a waiver of the late penalty for failure to file, 

failure to pay or underpayment of taxes owed or for submitting a late return/form during 

the first year of operation in the jurisdiction. 

 

For more details, to obtain a request form or to read the new policy in its entirety, please 

go to our website at: 

 

www.gscrevenue.com/Resources.aspx 

 

For more information contact:  

GSCRC  

502-863-9805 

info@gscrevenue.com 
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